
Kathy Cooper 

From: 

	

North Pocono Preschool [northpoconopreschool@verizon .net] 

Sent: 

	

Friday, December 22, 2006 10:46 AM 

To: IRRC 

Subject: Support of Chapter 49 

I would like to support the proposed changes to Chapter 49 . Creating a focus on the early years is an important 
step in making sure no child is left behind because of teacher preparation that is too broad to possibly be 
effective. 

Marianne Laurito 

12/27/2006 
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